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5th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Anti-Bullying Week - MONDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2024 

You may be aware that the week commencing Monday 11th November is national Anti – 

Bullying Week and at New Delaval Primary we will be reinforcing our anti-bullying stance and 

encouraging pupils to discuss bullying issues and how to deal with them. 

The theme for this year’s Anti–Bullying Week is ‘Choose Respect’ and as part of the campaign 

we will be inviting children to wear odd socks on Tuesday 12th November. 

As part of our work to develop all children’s social, emotional and behavioural skills, we are 

using Assemblies and PSHE lessons where we will be discussing bullying helping them to 

develop the skills, understanding and confidence to recognise and act when they see or 

experience bullying to ensure that no one gets bullied in our school. 

I would like to emphasise that this is not because we have any more bullying than any other 

school. It is a planned part of the PSHE programme that takes place at this time. 

We take bullying very seriously at New Delaval Primary School and no form of bullying will be 

tolerated. Further information about our approach to anti- bullying can be found on the school 

website. 

Your support with the anti–bullying week and the anti-bullying stance is appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
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